
Please return this form to the Parish Office or e-mail to Cindy Soder  
csoder@saintbrigid.org 

 
Return NO LATER than October 27th 

 

Tuesday, November 4, 2025 
 

6:30 pm Columbarium Prayer Service 
For families with loved ones in the Columbarium 

 

7:00 pm Mass in the Sanctuary 
                Followed by a light reception in Corbett Hall 

 

 

Honor the memory of your loved ones who have passed.  
A litany of names & candle lighting will mark this special occasion 

First and Last name of deceased or  
Mr. & Mrs. __________ or  

The__________ Family 
Phonetic pronunciation  

1   

2   

 

Your Name and Phone # 
 

 

 

Please RSVP if you plan to attend the reception following Mass        # Attending __________ 
 

Saint Brigid Bereavement Ministry’s Annual 

Up to Two entries per family will be included in the Litany and in the program 

If your family is not attending the Mass of Remembrance,  
or if you have additional family members to be prayed for  

please use the All Souls Novena envelope.   
There is no limit to the number of names you can enroll in the Novena 

 
The All Souls Novena Mass Intention envelopes are in the Parish Office and the 

Narthex.  The Novena envelopes can be dropped off in the Parish Office, After Hours 
Dropbox or in the offertory collection baskets at Masses.  

  These Novena envelopes will remain on the Altar for all 22 Masses during the  
9 day Novena from Nov. 2nd to Nov. 10th.    

Mass of Remembrance 


